
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Personal, Health, Relationships and Sex Education Resources 

As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a well-rounded education for all pupils at 

Houlton School, I am writing to provide you with the resources for our ‘Relationships’ unit 

of work which will include Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) following the letter that 

was sent to all parents and carers in October 2024.  

Following a series of consultations with our PHRSE Parent Forum, we are pleased to 

share our PHRSE booklets for each year group which contain the resources that will be 

used in lessons over the next term.  The booklet for your child’s specific year group is 

attached.  All booklets will be available on our website shortly. 

We encourage you to review these materials, as it will provide you with an opportunity to 

engage with your child on the topics being covered in class. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss any of the resources further, please 

do not hesitate to get in touch. We are happy to offer further clarification and support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Becky Cooper 

Head of PHRSE 

 

 


